NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City Council will hold a public hearing at 5:30 pm on Monday,
March 18, 2024 during the Regular City Council Meeting of Canadlan Texas. The meeting will
be held at City Hall Council Chambers, 6 Main Street. .

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public comment on the proposed reauthotization
of the building permit fee schedule. The City is proposing Chapter 3, Atticle 3.01 Genetal
Provisions, Section 3.01.001 Section 3.01.001 Permit Fees be reauthorized to reflect the

following fees:
§ 3.01,001 Permit fees. - : '
@, | . RECEIVED
Building permit: $20.00. ‘ WD
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Plumbing permit: $1.00. SYLVIA GUERRERD o
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Additional plumbing permit fees:
),
New sewer tap inspection: $30.00.
(2)

Check valve inspection: $15.00.
These proposed fees will remain unchanged from the previous ordinance.

All interested parties and citizens will be given an opportunity to be heard at this hearing, For
further information, contact City Hall at 806. 323-6473.
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